









May 20, 2019

Mr. Mike Strobel
Mike's Carpet Connection
1300 Coastal Hwy Unit 8
Fenwick Island, DE 19944-4481



Dear Mike,

I want to thank you and Mike's Carpet Connection for your generous donation of a \$350.00 gift certificate for carpet installation to the **Believe In Tomorrow Children's House Gala By The Sea.** Your support is greatly appreciated and will help us to fulfill our mission. With your help, we are well prepared for the future and looking forward to serving many more children and families throughout the year.

We now have eight **Believe In Tomorrow Hospital and Respite facilities** that provide comfort, joy and support to the children and families we serve, each moment of every day. What started as a small volunteer effort 37 years ago, is now a national program serving thousands of critically ill children each year. With your help, we have accomplished many great things. Here are some of the highlights:

- We have now provided over **900,000** overnight accommodations to critically ill children and their families, from every state in the United States.
- We recently celebrated the 25th Anniversary of **The Children's House at Johns Hopkins**, which is the only pediatric hospital house on the grounds of the world-renowned Johns Hopkins Children's Center, and we have begun a major renovation of The Children's House that will prepare us for the next 25 years of service to families.
- The construction of our second respite home in Deep Creek, MD was completed this year, and is now serving many families.
- Construction will start on a new beach respite house this year along the Atlantic Coast in Ocean City, Maryland.

Believe In Tomorrow serves as a beacon of hope and compassion to families who are often in desperate need of both virtues. Together we have accomplished amazing things that I believe have made the world a better place. Please visit our website, <u>BelieveInTomorrow.org</u>, to learn how your gift is making a positive difference. We are always honored to show donors first-hand how their support is making an impact. Please feel free to contact me directly to arrange a tour of one of our pediatric hospital and respite housing facilities. Again, thank you for your friendship and support.

Warmest Regards,

Brian R. Morrison

President, CEO and Founder

Thank you for your encredible continued support. I hope you have a wonderful survey season about!